
Next Parish council meetings
Gt Braxted PC next meeting 8pm Thursday September 8th, please look out 
for the agenda which will be posted on the Council's noticeboard and 
website, and dates published on its Facebook page. 

Email: parishclerk@greatbraxtedpc.org.uk
Website: https://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/
Little Braxted - All meetings are held at the Braxted Bakery, and start at 7pm.
The next dates are: To be confirmed Email the following for details: 
littlebraxtedpc@hotmail.com

All members of the public are welcome to
attend either PC meeting

VILLAGE INFORMATION 

Clerks to the Parish Councils: 

Great Braxted Sarah Gaeta Tel 07307 891134
Little Braxted Gordon Musset Tel 01376 520103 

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator: 

Great and Little Braxted Mandy Chapman Email: 

thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com 

Non-urgent contact for Police: 101, Online 
https://www.essex.police.uk/.../af/how-to-report-a-crime/
Non-urgent contact for medical concerns: 111

Water 0345 7820999, Electricity 0800 0294285

Responsibility for Essex Highways: 
Essex County Council 0845 6037631

Library Information: Wickham Bishops Library  (
Wickham Bishops Library Opening hours:
2pm - 5:30pm on Mondays and Wednesdays, 9am - 5pm Saturdays: 
Contact 0345 6037628
The library is a collection point for Maldon District council recycling sacks and also 
free Lateral Flow test kits

mailto:thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com
mailto:thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com
http://www.essexinfo.net/littlebraxted/
mailto:parishcouncil@greatbraxted.com
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Braxted Facebook Groups
Those interested, in local updates and other local issues, please feel free to join the 
following Facebook groups , by either searching for ‘Great Braxted Residents’ or using the 
below link for Great Braxted, or requesting to join ‘Little Braxted’ group via Facebook 
message to Ali Aldis. https://www.facebook.com/groups/1637978482902828/

Great Braxted Trucam Patrols, speed camera checks
Please see below for statistic in regard to speed camera checks now taking place regularly 
in Great Braxted, as part of the Parish Council initiative in response to community concerns. 

The below referenced website is updated by our parish clerk, and includes local 
information, including planned road closures, as well as news from Maldon District council 
including campaigns, news and bulletins.
https://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/

Dates for the diary: 
The annual Braxted charity golf day will be on Saturday 24th September at Braxted Park 
Golf Club. By kind permission of Braxted Park Estate. 

Advertising Prices per monthly Braxted Bulletin edition = Full page £30 Half page, £15 
Quarter page £10, Advert enquiries
email:Maria.armstrong2@btinternet.com
Cut off for next month's Bulletin – approx. 20th day of the previous month 
Lee.kane01@hotmail.com
NB The views expressed in this magazine are not necessarily those of the editor, nor can the 
editor guarantee the credentials or performance of any of the advertisers within this 
publication

WELCOME TO SEPTEMBER
The children should be on their way back to, or starting school, and it is officially the 
first month of Autumn in the UK.
If you know anyone that does not access Facebook, or would like a copy emailed to them, 
please let me know at lee.kane01@hotmail.com

WELCOME TO BRAXTED 
We welcome the next generation to Great Braxted   In Granville. Close
At number 3 Adam and Holly welcome baby Reuben,    At number 2 John and Maria 
welcome baby George'
and at Clark House Callum and Catherine welcome baby Mariella.
Many congratulations to you all and hope both mothers and babys'  are doing well.
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£10 per adult - children FREE 
Arrive from 6.30pm 

7:30pm - 11pm Bring your own nibbles and drinks, and let's have 

another enjoyable village evening...
Contact Bee Goody to purchase tickets 

(bgoodyb@googlemail.com/07950377237)
Money raised will be used for Gt Braxted Pavilion car park improvements

  and new cycle path in main field

Back by popular demand



Maldon District Councillor serving Little Braxted Parish Council, has been 
permitted by the Wickham Bishops PC to piggy back their PC surgeries which is 
extended to other Parishes as well, and will now be holding surgeries in the 
Wickham Bishops library.

The first one is scheduled for 17th September from 10.30 am

Kind Regards
Councillor Simon JN Morgan MA LLM

Maldon District Councillor News

September News

Residents and business owners have an opportunity to express your views on what 
you think are the top three funding priorities. The survey will also help us assess 
how the cost-of-living crisis is affecting you. Residents. You can find the survey at 
www.maldon.gov.uk/consultations until Sunday 11 September 2022. 

Following the closure of the Barclays Maldon branch on Friday 5 August, the 
council has agreed a new arrangement with the bank. This has enabled the council 
to welcome Barclays as a new partner in the council offices.  They will be operating 
from the office on a Wednesday and Thursday from 10am - 4.30pm. This is to help 
customers with anything from money management and financial health, to 
improving your home or supporting your business. However, they will not be 
handling cheques or cash facilities 

After the latest accident at Appleford Bridge, which has caused extensive damage, 
I have raised the long-term problems at the crossing with all the representatives 
for the area and with our MP and the head of highways at Essex CC. We need a 
long-term solution for the bridge, that doesn’t put drivers at risk. The bridge is no 
longer fit for purpose and we need to ensure that it can be crossed safely.

Best wishes

Richard Siddall







News from Beacon Hill Sports Association

In July BHSA were pleased to welcome the Essex Concert Band to 
Wickham Bishops Village Hall. Under the musical direction of Paul Dove, 
who has enjoyed a distinguished musical career with British army bands, 
the band entertained and delighted the audience with a mix of classic 
and popular pieces. We had a rousing 'Last Night of the Proms' section 
with much clapping and flag waving. The evening was well supported 
and enjoyed by all attendees. Furthermore the concert raised funds for 
the BHSA charity whose purpose is to provide and maintain recreation 
and sports facilities for residents of the local parishes.



Recycling at your local library
Here’s a tip about disposing of your empty ink cartridges in an eco-friendly way. Take them 
to your local library. 

Every library has a new Ink Bin recycling box to put your empty home-use ink cartridges in. 
Once they’re collected, they’ll be sorted, refilled and put back on the market as 
remanufactured ink cartridges. This will stop them ending up in landfill.  

What else does your local library recycle? Most will take old batteries; some take small 
electrical items too. Save yourself a trip to the recycling centre!

If you’re running short of recycling sacks or caddies for roadside collections, your local 
library may be the place to help. Food sacks, garden sacks and recycling boxes can all be 
found at some of our libraries.

Coverage does vary, so check out the recycling facilities available at your local library.





Monday 

Thursday

Saturday

Friday

Tuesday

VILLAGE ACTIVITIES IN BRAXTED PAVILION & GROUNDS
Lettings Officer & Key Holder: Sarah Mann 892821 , email sarahm66@btinternet.com

NOTE: The pavilion itself is subject to regular checks for such things as 
maintenance, cleaning and decorating, etc.

The pavilion can be booked by Braxted residents for private hire.
The cost is £20

U3A Bridge Group  9.30 am-12.30 pm    (Ken Hornett 01621 891424) 

Metafit [keep fit] - 6pm - 7pm, Lisa Brand 01621 893720

Metafit [keep fit] - 8:30am - 9:30am, Lisa Brand 01621 893720

Pilates Class - 1:30pm-2:30pm, Maureen Barnes 07718741362
Home Schooling - All Day - Fortnightly

Braxted Barkers Dog Club Thursday 11:30am-1:30pm 
Diane Sawford 07840 778042

Band Rehearsal 7:00pm

PC Meeting Bi-monthly

Braxted Art Club from 11:00am. David Joyce 01621 891241

Summer Cricket matches May to September 1pm

Braxted Barkers Dog Club, first Sunday each month, Diane 
Sawford 07840 778042

Wednesday

Braxted Pavilion Committee Announcement

After over 12 years, the Pavilion Management Committee have had to decide to increase 
the hire fees. This is due to inflation and maintenance costs.

They still remain very competitive.

The new costs will be-

Village clubs and societies      £10.00  [no change]
Other village hires £25.00
Outside GB & LB hires             £50.00 

Sarah Mann     Secretary
Ken Hornett    Chairman

Sunday





KIDS CORNER
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